
From: 
To: 
Sent: 
Subject: 

Grindler, Gary (OAG) 
Attorney General 

6/22/2011 1:01:21 PM 
FW: OGR Committee letter 

From: Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2011 12:43 PM 
To: Grindler, Gary (OAG) 
Cc: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); Weich, Ron (SMO); Burton, Faith (SMO); Richardson, Margaret (SMO); Cole, James (SMO); 
Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: RE: OGR Committee letter 

Interestingly, although the schedule that the Committee posted last night had on it an entry for a report on oversight 
activity, Faith points out that the schedule posted today does not have that item. Faith has been told by Minority staff 
that there was no substantive mention of the investigation during the meeting. However, Issa is expected to issue 
response later today to the story in today's Wash Post about the briefing he got on F&F. 

From: Grindler, Gary (OAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2011 8:06 AM 
To: Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
Cc: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); Weich, Ron (SMO); Burton, Faith (SMO); Richardson, Margaret (SMO); Cole, James (SMO); 
Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: RE: OGR Committee letter 

The AG is OK with our not sending the letter to the OGR Committee this morning. Please let me know 
the outcome of the meeting. Thanks Gary 

From: Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2011 7:55 PM 
To: Grindler, Gary (OAG) 
Cc: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Subject: OGR Committee letter 

Gary, this email lays out in a bit more detail the reasons that I recommend I 	DP 

1:11' 
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DP 
Let me know if you want to discuss. 

Steven F. Reich 
Associate Deputy Attorney General 
United States Department of Justice 
950 Pennsylvania, Avenue, N.W. 
Room 4121 
Washington, D.C. 20530 
(202) 305-0091 (office) 
(202) 616-1239 (fax) 
steven.reich@usdoj.gov  
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